

St Patrick's Grammar School

Cathedral Road, Armagh, BT61 7QZ

Tel: (028) 3752 2018 Fax: (028) 3752 5930

Email: info@stpatricks.armagh.ni.sch.uk Web: www.stpatricksarmagh.org

Principal:

Mr Dominic Clarke

May 2020

Dear Primary 6 Parent/Guardian

Our thoughts are with all families in the community in these strange and uncertain times and it is our hope that all are keeping safe and well.

As a parent of P6 students, you are already considering the secondary school for your son. In normal times we would be inviting parents and guardians of Primary 6 pupils to an Information Evening in our school over the next few weeks. It is increasingly unlikely that we will be able to host this event before the end of term.

In the absence of this Parents' Information Evening, I would like to encourage you to consider St Patrick's Grammar School, Armagh, as the first option for your son in September 2021.

St Patrick's Grammar School delivers a high quality education to every student. As a non-selective, all ability Grammar School, we are proud of the fact that we can offer an inclusive and stress-free transition from primary to secondary school. This means your son will be offered a place without the need to complete an unregulated transfer test during the 2020/2021 school year; no practice tests after school, at the weekends and holidays, no cost for registration, tutors and papers and no Saturdays spent undertaking the tests themselves.

Added to this, our staff have developed an academic and pastoral transition process for pupils and their families that includes induction activities such as taster sessions, sporting events, outreach activities and our annual Open Evening. These activities will enable your son to join our school community with a minimum of hassle and maximum of confidence. Our many links with local Primary Schools also serve to enhance this transition.

We cherish each child and believe that every student has their own talents and these are not limited to academic ability. It is our job to be 'talent spotters' and to develop you sons academically, spiritually, physical and socially.

It is our hope that we are able to host a Primary 7 Information Evening, P7 Football Blitz, and several P7 Taster days in the next academic year and we would encourage your family to take advantage of these events as part of our extended transition process.

St Patrick's serves the needs of all boys from Armagh City and surrounding parishes and provides a challenging, broad and balanced curriculum, access to extra-curricular activities and an excellent pastoral care system. Our vision of "Achievement Through Excellence" is realised in the development of our young Year 8 pupils into mature young adults prepared to make a positive contribution to our society.

Our school is full of wonderful people. It is home to pupils and staff of many nationalities, faiths and traditions and we pride ourselves on our inclusive ethos. Our welcoming atmosphere is a feature of the school and the positive ethos ensures every student strives to achieve his full potential.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding your son's transition to Secondary school please contact our Head of Key Stage 3, Mrs Julianne Denvir, via email. (idenvir631@c2kni.net)

Keep well

Dominic Clarke (Principal)